
 

Our learning this week… 

Project Launch- If all the World’s a Stage what’s your part? The children were very excited 
to receive an invitation to the Capulet’s masked ball when they returned to school on 
Monday. They spent the morning making a mask and learning how to Waltz! In the 
afternoon they all performed a dance at the ball whilst wearing their mask. 

Science Classification- We have started the new science unit and have learnt about 
the three main kingdoms: Animals, Plants and Fungi. 

English – We have acted out the first scene of Romeo and Juliet, the fight in 
Verona between the two families. The children have written a newspaper report of 
the event. 

Maths- We have been learning how to order and compare fractions. 

Reminder: Don’t forget to make sure you are reading daily and doing TTRS at least 
three times a week (this will really help with our Fractions topic). 
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